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When asked about her favorite moment while staying at Haven 
House, 8-year-old Amy* said, “I love playing on the bikes in the 
gym with the other kids!” 

The Charitable Foundation of the Niagara Frontier Automobile 
Dealers Association (NFADA) awarded Haven House’s Children’s 
Program a $15,000 grant over the course of three years. Haven 
House will use the NFADA grant to assist with the upkeep of the 
two playrooms and gym. Colorful foam mats will line the floors, 
kids’ play costumes will spark wonder, and equipment – such as 
easels and the bicycles that Amy loves – will let imaginations run 
free. Once the threat of COVID-19 decreases, Haven House also 
plans to use this grant for excursions to local favorites such as The 
Buffalo Zoo, Explore and More Children’s Museum, and ice cream 
shops.

Desmond Truesdale, the children’s program team lead, explained why this grant came at a critical time. “Not only are 
we serving child survivors of domestic violence, but these children are also coming out of isolation after a year of being 
on lockdown,” said Desmond. “COVID-19 really shook up the lives of the children, taking away their typical modes of 
socialization, interaction, and movement. By having the opportunity and flexibility to add to our playrooms, this gives Haven 
House staff more calming tools and techniques at their disposal for the children to grow and develop properly.”

Haven House thanks each member of the Charitable Foundation of the NFADA. This support can help interrupt the cycle of 
domestic violence and contribute to healthy futures.

CREATING A SAFE SPACE FOR CHILDREN AT HAVEN HOUSE

Desmond Truesdale in one of Haven House’s playrooms.

“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the 
compassionate actions of its members.”

			 

On behalf of Child & Family Services, I wish to say that we are consistently humbled by 
the compassionate actions of our supporters. Throughout the year, you have strengthened 
C&FS during our campaigns and events, including Adopt-a-Family, Domestic Violence 
Awareness Month, Give 716, and our first-ever virtual Heartlight. Perhaps more telling, 
though, is the remarkable generosity the Agency continues to receive in the days between 
these events.

For this reason, we want to recognize those who have been our champions in the past, 
those who currently advocate on our behalf, and those who will continue to raise us 

up in the future. The stories in this newsletter are but a few pieces of a much larger tapestry that includes each of your 
contributions. Every volunteer, donor, partner, sponsor and friend of C&FS enables us to continue our efforts on behalf of our 
community. You provide a constant reminder of what makes our community great.

Thank you for your ongoing support!
Sincerely yours,

- Coretta Scott King

*Name changed for confidentiality.



A LEGACY OF GIVING - THE LEE RANDALL 
JONES STORY
It was the summer of 1964 and Lee Randall was on 
Spring Break with her girlfriends. Lee was a Junior at the 
Connecticut College for Women studying art history. She 
and her friends escaped to the beach for some fun in the 
sun. On those sandy shores, she met 19-year-old Hugh 
Jones, also vacationing for Spring Break. Many could say 
it was love at first sight for the two. They dated throughout 
college; when Lee graduated, she moved to Ann Arbor, 
Michigan where Hugh was already enrolled in law school. 
In 1968, Lee and Hugh were married. 

Lee and Hugh always knew they wanted children. Lee 
grew up with a dream of becoming a mother. During the 
time of the Vietnam War, it was difficult securing a job 
because employers never knew if young men would be 
drafted. Lee and Hugh made the decision to start their 
family immediately after getting married. Fatherhood was 
an exemption from being drafted and both Lee and Hugh 
wanted to become parents. In November of 1969, their twins arrived – a son, Hugh, Jr. and a daughter, Diana. 

Shortly after, the Jones family moved to Buffalo, a place that became their family’s home for more than 25 years. 
Hugh practiced as a lawyer and Lee put her artistic talents to use and became an interior designer. During that time, 
Lee became actively involved with Child & Family Services. While raising her family, she knew she wanted to do 
something to help children in need. “Lee always wanted to do charitable work alongside her business; she felt a natural 
affinity to the Agency’s mission because of her love for children,” said Hugh Jones. 

Lee served on the Agency’s Board of Directors; she also served on the board of directors for a national organization 
that advocated for child welfare. Those who worked alongside Lee remember her as a quiet but strong force, doing 
whatever needed to be done to protect the children in our community.

“Lee was an Angel. I am fortunate to have known her; everyone in her presence knew her commitment not only to our 
community but to our children,” recalled Gene Meeks, former President and CEO of Child & Family Services. 

Lee Randall Jones passed away in June of 1996. Her family and the entire community felt the loss of such a loving 
advocate. However, her profound love for children still lives on in her legacy at Child & Family Services so many 
years later. After her passing, her family set up a fund in her name. The Lee Randall Jones Fund was established to 
help support children’s programming at Child & Family Services. In particular, this fund helped create a group home 
in Cheektowaga for youth ages 5-14. The Lee Randall Jones Community Residence (CR) provides a home for youth 

along with medical treatment, recreational activities and other 
therapeutic intervention. Because of this planned gift, Lee’s 
memory and legacy has helped hundreds of children who 
need a safe place to call home.  

When Hugh was asked about the CR, he remarked with such 
tenderness, “She would be smiling down on all of it. The 
practicality, the success and the amazing pathway that it has 
set up for so many children.” 

We invite you to learn more about how your gift planning can 
help benefit the children in our community. Please contact 
Mary Czopp at mczopp@cfsbny.org or 716-335-7050.
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Lee Randall Jones and her family. Top row (l-r) - Hugh, Jr., Diana. 
Bottom row (l-r) - Hugh, Lee.

When asked about her favorite moment while staying at Haven 
House, 8-year-old Amy* said, “I love playing on the bikes in the 
gym with the other kids!” 

The Charitable Foundation of the Niagara Frontier Automobile 
Dealers Association (NFADA) awarded Haven House’s Children’s 
Program a $15,000 grant over the course of three years. Haven 
House will use the NFADA grant to assist with the upkeep of the 
two playrooms and gym. Colorful foam mats will line the floors, 
kids’ play costumes will spark wonder, and equipment – such as 
easels and the bicycles that Amy loves – will let imaginations run 
free. Once the threat of COVID-19 decreases, Haven House also 
plans to use this grant for excursions to local favorites such as The 
Buffalo Zoo, Explore and More Children’s Museum, and ice cream 
shops.

Desmond Truesdale, the children’s program team lead, explained why this grant came at a critical time. “Not only are 
we serving child survivors of domestic violence, but these children are also coming out of isolation after a year of being 
on lockdown,” said Desmond. “COVID-19 really shook up the lives of the children, taking away their typical modes of 
socialization, interaction, and movement. By having the opportunity and flexibility to add to our playrooms, this gives Haven 
House staff more calming tools and techniques at their disposal for the children to grow and develop properly.”

Haven House thanks each member of the Charitable Foundation of the NFADA. This support can help interrupt the cycle of 
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The playground outside the Lee Randall Jones Community Residence.
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the compassionate actions of our supporters. Throughout the year, you have strengthened 
C&FS during our campaigns and events, including Adopt-a-Family, Domestic Violence 
Awareness Month, Give 716, and our first-ever virtual Heartlight. Perhaps more telling, 
though, is the remarkable generosity the Agency continues to receive in the days between 
these events.

For this reason, we want to recognize those who have been our champions in the past, 
those who currently advocate on our behalf, and those who will continue to raise us 

up in the future. The stories in this newsletter are but a few pieces of a much larger tapestry that includes each of your 
contributions. Every volunteer, donor, partner, sponsor and friend of C&FS enables us to continue our efforts on behalf of our 
community. You provide a constant reminder of what makes our community great.

Thank you for your ongoing support!

Would you like to join our team? Text jobs to (888) 220-5722.
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Guardian’s Circle ($1,500-$1,999)
AIG Retirement Services
David & Sharon Barrett
Betsy Constantine
Crowley Webb & Associates, Inc.

Cheryl & Daniel Duggan
Christine Garvelli
Ken Ton Elks Lodge 1942
Linda & Dan McCartan

Shawn McDonnell
Union Road Community Church

Circle of Love ($2,000-$4,999)

Alexandria Professional, LLC
Melissa Baumgart
Buffalo Bills
Catapult

Curbell
Garman Family Foundation
Highmark BlueCross BlueShield of

Independent Health
KeyBank
Molina Healthcare
Walsh Duffield Companies, Inc.

Circle of Family ($5,000-$9,999)

Circle of Hearts ($10,000+)
Paul N. Bogner
The Marjorie and John Buyers 

Fidelis Care NY
Kathleen G. Gleason
Hover Networks
Hugh M. Jones
In Memory of Henry and Eileen Bryce

Lexington Co-Operative Market
William Loecher
Elizabeth & Kevin McPartland
Rachael Warrior Foundation, Inc.
Transitowne Automotive Group
United Way of Buffalo & Erie County
West Herr Automotive Group

Thank You to All of Our 
2020-2021 Donors! 

Alesco Advisors
Alternative Information Systems
Susan Arena
Clement & Karen Arrison Family

Barclay Damon LLP
The Bonadio Group
Buffalo Sabres Foundation
Burke Group
Copier Fax Business Technologies, Inc.
Mary T. Czopp
Mary Dittenhauser
Egami Consulting
Ellicott Development Company
Evans-Devereux Memorial Fund
Foxy Delivery Service

Gelia, Inc.
Cheryl Harbison
Paul & Barbara Harder
Margaret A. Heath
Hodgson Russ LLP
HSBC Bank USA - Client Services
Linda & Kenneth Kahn
Kaleida Health
Kideney Architects, PC
Dona & Michael King
Charles F. and Louise Kreiner Restricted

Ian Long
Lumsden & McCormick, LLP
M&T Bank
Mower

Anthony & Theresa Mrozik
National Fuel Gas Dist Corp.
NCAComp, Inc.
Raymond & Mary Beth Orrange
Michelina Pariso
Parkview Health Services
Rich Products Corporation
John & Sue Rodgers
Rosina Food Products, Inc.
Thermo Fisher Scientific
TOPS Friendly Markets
UBS Financial Services, Inc.
USI Insurance Services
Francisco & Janet Vasquez
Michael & Debbie Walsh

Child & Family Services extends a sincere thank you to the following 
donors who gave financial contributions totalling $100 or more during 
the 2020-21 fiscal year (July 1, 2020– June 30, 2021). All efforts have 
been made to ensure the accuracy of this list. Please call (716) 335-7234 
with any questions or corrections.

Foundation Inc. 

WNY Employees

Charitable Foundation

Endowment Fund

Fidelis Care NY Director of Sales and Marketing Jennifer 
Lyons and C&FS Chief Communication & Development 

Officer Mary Czopp.
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Alpha Sigma Tau - Geneseo
Amazon Smile
Amherst Community Church
Jaime Ando
Jodie Antoniadis
Karen and Christopher Aquiline
Barn Dog Craft Distilling
Shawn & Laura Barnum
Tim Bartlett
Elizabeth & William Bevilacqua
James Beyer
Jessica & George Bilkey

Mark & Lisa Brand
Dorothy J. Brown
Jesse Burns
Peggy A. Carthon
Diane J. Ceravolo
The Cheesy Chick
Dena Cirpili
Woodrow & Colette Clifton
Theodore Costich
Andrea & Chris Czopp
Gerald & Pat Daigler
George Danakas

Margaret & Bud Dick
Dils Ladies Club
Jeannine & Sean Doyle 
Michael Durkin
Albert & Tonya Erni
Ryann Foster, LCSWR
Fraternal Order of 
Eagles Depew - 

Richard Fronczak

Circle of Hope ($1,000-$1,499)
Norm & Donna Allen
Wendy & David Barth
Nance & Charles Basil
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
Hadley & Heidi Bos-Fisher
Barbara Castiglia
Laura & Sean Collins
Evan Crahen
Nicole & Brian Dawley
Engineered Thermal Solutions, LLC
Noemi Fernandez
David Gottfried
Peter Hall

Hayati Dance
Alison C. Hyde
Claudia & Zdzislaw Kania
Kenmore Housing Authority
Michael & Kathleen Munster
O’Donnell & Associates
Kevin & Janet O’Leary
Richard & Mary Parker
Martin Polowy
Richard Polinski Donor

William Scurry
Judi Shelton

Susan Allan Trust
Tamara Tempfer & Michael Metzger
The Smith Family Foundation
UltiPro
United Way of Greater Philadelphia & 

Richard & Terry Wall
Joanmarie & John Wendelin
Women Lawyers of Western New York
Kristina M. Young

SNJ

Advised Fund

C&FS supporters Dona King and Rosemarie O’Bannion help the 
C&FS team prepare for Heartlight 2021.

Fidelis Care NY Director of Sales and Marketing Jennifer 
Lyons and C&FS Chief Communication & Development 

Officer Mary Czopp.

Megan Andrews
Asset Compliant Solutions
Susan & Thomas Ballard
The Benedictine Foundation of New

Bison Elevator Service, Inc.
Kari Bonaro
Bond, Schoeneck & King, PLLC
Pete & Kelly Bugiera
Joseph & Colleen Buonocore
Cheektowaga Lancaster Zonta
Anne & Tim Conroy
Diane E. Cotten
Stefan & Teresa Czopp
Theresa & Michael DeLuca
Jennifer Donnelly
Jeffrey Fancher
The Fit Physique
Britt Franklin
Mark Garvelli
Kristen Gillette
God’s True House of Prayer
Graphic Controls Corporation

Richard & Bebe Hayes
Marlena Heintz
Tracy & Barry Heneghan
Johanna Hess
Martha Hoff
Hunt Real Estate Corp.
Brian Jensen
Kathy Karlic Giving Fund
Katie L. Kestel Martin
Lisa Kilpatrick
Kathleen & Ted Koeth
Emily LaDuca
Patricia & Dave Lanz
Suzanne Littlefield
Managed Health Care Associates, Inc.
Christine Mangio
Lesley Martin
E. Dennis & Sandra McCarthy
Brenda & Jeffrey McCrossan
Melinda & Timothy McNamara
Elisabeth & Brian Mercer
Millington Lockwood, Inc.
David & Mary Beth Nasca

Magdalena Nichols
Nova Healthcare Administrators
Colleen A. O’Brien-Cholis
Opening Doors To Wellness
Isiah Rodriguez
Doris F. Rosen
Terri Rozelle
Sandra L. Santorio
Louise & Alfred Solpietro
Kate Spengler
Nicholas Stambula
State Employees Federated Appeal
Kevin C. Sullivan
Gretchen Szymanski
Thomas C. Toy
United Healthcare Workers East
Verizon Media
Rebecca Wells
Lauri & Mark Wierzbicki
Laura & Michael Yager
Zonta Club of Cheektowaga-Lancaster

Circle of Children ($500-$999)

York State

Circle of Caring ($250-$499)

Would you like to join our team? Text jobs to (888) 220-5722.
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Circle of Friends ($100-$249)

Circle of Caring ($250-$499), Continued
Robert L. Deisz
Delta Kappa Gamma Society, 

Margaret & Bud Dick
Dils Ladies Club
Jeannine & Sean Doyle 
Michael Durkin
Albert & Tonya Erni
Ryann Foster, LCSWR
Fraternal Order of Eagles Depew 

Richard Fronczak
Crystal & Jeffery Gadawski
Collin S. Gehl
Scott & Danis Gehl
Ron & Ann Marie George
Brian Gowen

Gina Gramaglia
Jillian Green
Shannon Heneghan
Anne & John Jakubowski
Amy Kantz
Ellen & Timothy Kennedy
Shelley & David Kimelberg
Kenneth & Kathleen Kirst
Susan A. Koszela
Melanie R. Kuczka
Timothy E. Kupinski
Joshua Lankford
James LaVersa
Kristen & Lucas Lorentz
Lynch Park Associates, Inc.
Joseph S. Marek
Michael Mason

Mark McCormack
Marilynn & Robert McDonnell
Regina S. McGraw
Courtney Mercer
Gabriel Munoz
Amy Nash
Eric & Carol Neff
Candace & Brian O’Mara
Karen & Richard Penfold
Lisa Petronio
Catherine Protas
Erica Reger
Paul Reid
Melissa Royer
Barbara Rupple
Robert Ryman
Jennifer Schultz

Maria Seufert
Lindsay & John Sisting
Joyce Stokes
Dana Szalay
Nicole L. Timm
Phillip Urban
Danielle Vanmarter
Carole Weingarten
Brian M. Welsch
Kathi-Ann Winterstein
Nina Wright 
Jin Yun
Zonta Club of Kenmore
Ellen & John Zupa

- Lancaster Ladies Auxiliary

Jacquelyn & Michael Adelizzio
Angela Alfieri
Jessica Allowski
Kristan Andersen
Muriel Anderson
Kimberly Backey
Ursuline & Melvin Bankhead
Linda and Edward Baran
Nancy Barlow
Jessica Basil
Denise Bennett
Angela Berti & Ryann Foster
Richard P. Beyer
Donna Boldt
Shawn E. Boynes
Laura Brann
Martin & Katherine Braun
Martin & Geri Brecher
Grace Brightman & Matthew 

Rachael Brown

LuAnne Brown
Monica Bruce
Judy & Tom Bubar
Frank & Vincenne Budwey
Matthew Caldiero
Christine L. Carey
Sharon A. Carlo
Alan & Susan Carrel
Celestial Marketing
David A. Cervi
Maureen Chambers
Clarence Bowling Academy
Consumer's Beverages
Dawn Conti
Julie Costello
Jenee Cottrell
Richard & Debra Courtney
Kathleen Craig
Curtis Park Presbyterian Church
Mary D'Angelo
Elizabeth & Bill D'Angelo

Bryan & Krystal Daniels
Sharlynn Daun-Barnett
Eric & Adrienne Decker
Mary Grace DiStasio
Mindy & Joseph Doerfler
Lisa M. Dombek
Hettie Domino
Lynn Donoghue
Jacqueline D'Orazio
William & Jody Dowdall
Connie Downing
Sharon Dziejman
Jeffrey Eckert
Edwin G. and Susan L. Levy 

Christina H. Ehret
Mike Ervin

Eli Farhi & Emily Friedan
Barbara Q. Faust
Josephine & James Faux
Vivian L. Figliotti
Katie Finnerty
Heather Fiore
Christopher Fiorello
First Calvary Missionary Baptist 

The First Presbyterian Church - 

William S. Flickinger
Ruth Folger
Jessica & John Ford
Katrina Fulcher-Rood
Camille Furgala
Carl and Ann Marie Galante
Amanda Gallivan
Dorothy & Timothy Gallo
Sara Gartland
Robert W. Gaughan
Gernatt Asphalt Products, Inc.
Mary Gill
Richard Godshaw
Peter Gold & Athalie Joy
Glenn & Elizabeth Gordon
Lauren Gorlick
Jessica & Marc Gravelle
Melody Greenberg
Rachael & Peter Greene
Jomaira Guzman
Sarah Hanley
Amy & Brendan Harrington
Kelly Hartman
Patrick Hatfield
Peggy Herbstritt
Jonathan Herman
Jerilyn Hickey

Jennifer Holder
Eunice Hudomint
Patrick & Gail Janiga
Terrence L. Kaney
Kathleen A Colson Associates, 

Brendan Kelleher
Teresa Keller
Norma Keller
Stacey Knibloe
Lisa Koellner
Robert & Deborah Kolasa
Sharon M. Kooken
Amy Kotarski
Henry Kowal
Scott & Christina Kruse
Robert & Marsha Kushin
Christie Labertew
Amanda Lagona
Lancaster Women's Civic Club
Nicholas & Christina Largo
John & Maureen Laubacker
Stephen Lelinski
Pietra Lettieri Zaffram
Julie M. Loesch
Chantelle Lonsdale
Loptr LLC
Cynthia Ludwig
Craig Madey
Jeremy Malette
Tracey Mancini
Susan & Charles Marczak
Richard Marinos
Joseph & Sara Marks
Eleanor Martinear
Tim Maxwell
James McCauley
Joanne & Donald McIsaac

Wawro

Philanthropic Fund

Church

Women’s Association

Inc.

Alpha Lambda Chapter
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Circle of Friends ($100-$249), Continued
Maria Seufert
Lindsay & John Sisting
Joyce Stokes
Dana Szalay
Nicole L. Timm
Phillip Urban
Danielle Vanmarter
Carole Weingarten
Brian M. Welsch
Kathi-Ann Winterstein
Nina Wright 
Jin Yun
Zonta Club of Kenmore
Ellen & John Zupa

Julie & Timothy McNamara
Paige R. Mecca
Eugene & Glenda Meeks
Peggy Meinl
Rebecca Mesnekoff
Vicki Meyer
Ira Meyers and Shawna

Paul J. Miliotto
Sharyn Miller
Teresa J. Mitchell
Joanne Mogavero Padlog
Mark Molea
Grace M. Mondello
Belle Walls Montree & James

Deborah Moore
Gretchen Moore
Janet Morrow
Sara Moser
Stephen Mosley
Joanne Mucchirelli
Gayle T. Murphy
The Murphy Foundation
Network for Good
Richard Neumeister & Diane

David Newell
Glenn & Pauline Newhouse
Patricia Notarius
Ellen & Jon Notarius
Carraugh Nowak
Rosemarie A. O'Bannion
Diane & Brian O'Bannon

Maureen O'Connell
Kaylen Ohira
Kari O'Laughlin
Marie & William Orrange
Margaret Paroski
Rick & Deborah Pepe
Kary Perez
Tara Petty
Julie Pezzimenti
Mary Phelan
Rebecca Phillips
Kathleen Piske
Barbara Pistner
Brian Pleban
Jonathan Pleban
Richard & Mary Polinski
Abigail Posner
Catherine Powell
Presbyterian Women
Bonnie & Steven Prunella
Mary Pryshlak
R & J Service
Ann Marie Ralph
Elizabeth J. Rath
Jennifer Read
Karen Reardon-Juliano
Janice Recchio
Carolyn & Steven Reddien
Anne Marie & Paul Redfern
Shari Jo Reich
Lynne Reilly
Anne M. Rich
Kaitlin Roberts
Marissa Rodriguez

Frances P. Romeo
Jackie Root
MaryBeth Rosiek
S. J. McCullagh, Inc.
Rosanne Schlein
Mary Schohn
Morgan L. Schumacher
Michele Scott
Christopher & Karen Sendker
Carl & Kathleen Shepard
Scott & Deborah Shiffner
Mary Jane & Daniel Shonn
Sigma Phi Gamma Intl Sorority - 

Robert Smielecki
Eugenia H. Smith
Deborah & Andrew Solecki
Katherine Sorrentino
Mary & Charles Staebell
Erinn Steffen
Shana Stegner
Beth Stephens
Stacey Stevens
Anne M. Straney
Jamie Sturtz
Stephanie Sullivan
Janice Sutton
Jennifer Temple
Diane M. Terranova
Greg & Heidi Tibollo
Kathleen M. Tiftickjian
Robert & Catherine Tills
Barbara & Paul Todaro
Cris & Pam Trevino

Jackson Trinh
Alison L. Tyszka
UAW Local 774 Women's 

Unitarian Universalist Women's 

Sarah Vinson
Susan Vriesen
Joyce Wagner
Andrea & Brian Walh
Jacquie Walker
Michael Wargo
Lauren Warren
Lois M. Weaver
Sharon Webber
Daniel Wesner
Katie Wheeler
Mary Beth White
Kaitlyn Whitlock
Melissa Whitten
Stephen Whitton
Pamela J. Williams
Mary Willis
Peter Winiewicz
Janet Wisbaum
Lucille Wisbaum
Albert J. Wright
Veronica & David Wright
Brenda Yeung
Deirdre & John Ziegler
Karin A. Ziegler
Mary Ann Zynda

Circle of Hearts ($10,000+)
Community Foundation for Greater Buffalo
The Children’s Guild Foundation 
NFADA Charitable Foundation

Circle of Family ($5,000-$9,999)
Wegmans Food Markets, Inc.
The John R. Oishei Foundation
New York Bar Foundation
The Frank G. Raichle Foundation

Circle of Love ($2,000-$4,999)
Sullivan Family Foundation

Guardian’s Circle ($1,500-$1,999)
The Almar Family Foundation

Circle of Hope ($1,000-$1,499)
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Independent Health Foundation, Inc.
Marie and Frederic Houston Fund at the Community 

Ronald & Sandra Isaacs Charitable Endowment Fund
Bell Bequest at the Community Foundation for Greater

Circle of Friends ($100-$249)
Bell Bequest at the Community Foundation for Greater 
Buffalo

2020-2021 Grant Awards

Inc.

Matthews

Montree

Flanigen

ETA Sigma Chapter

Committee

Society

Foundation

Buffalo

Would you like to join our team? Text jobs to (888) 220-5722.
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Center for Resolution & Justice
Tri-Main Center
2495 Main Street, Suite 357
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Foster Care and Adoption
824 1/2 Delaware Avenue
Buffalo, New York 14209
(716) 882-0555

Haven House 
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www.cfsbny.org/our-services/hh/hh-chat/

Stanley G. Falk School
848 Delaware Avenue
Buffalo, New York 14209
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Timothy Kupinski
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John Rodgers

Tamara Tempfer

Richard Wall, Ph.D.

Michael Walsh

Kristina Young

Jin Yun

S E N I O R  L E A D E R S H I P 
T E A M

Christine Garvelli
Chair

Kevin O’Leary
Vice Chair

John C. Spitzmiller
Treasurer

William Loecher
Secretary

Elizabeth McPartland
President & CEO

Elizabeth McPartland
President & CEO

EMcPartland@cfsbny.org

Mary Czopp
Chief Communications & Development Officer

MCzopp@cfsbny.org

Rachael Greene
Superintendent, Stanley G. Falk School

RGreene@falkschool.com

Ian Long
Chief Financial Officer

ILong@cfsbny.org

Linda McCartan 
Chief Operating Officer
LMcCartan@cfsbny.org

Chantele Thompson
Chief Equity & Inclusion Officer

ChThompson@cfsbny.org

Erica Reger
Chief Human Resources Officer

EReger@cfsbny.org

Laura Yager
Chief Risk Officer
LYager@cfsbny.org

Barb Rupple
Executive Administrative Assistant to the CEO

BRupple@cfsbny.org


